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 John Watts OBJNOT2016/3153/P 01/07/2016  12:37:54 The placement of the air conditioning unit directly impacts my property at Flat 3, 14 Shorts Gardens.

From my reading of the plans, the window from the kitchen will look over the proposed location of the 

air conditioning unit on the first floor.

I am concerned about both the noise coming from the unit as well as the addition of machinery visible 

from my kitchen.

Whilst I accept the roof void has a number of machinery units - this specific unit has the potential to 

directly impact my quality of life through increased noise levels.

I request that Camden Council consider a number of options to limit the noise impact from the unit 

including:

- limits on operation of the unit in the evening and overnight

- installation of secondary glazing to reduce noise coming into the kitchen

- relocation of unit away from residential windows to a more suitable location on the first floor.

I would like to be kept informed of any committee dates as well as decisions made on this application.

Thank you

Flat 3

14 Shorts Gardens

London

WC2H 9AU
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